
Auditor/Secretary/Scorekeeper Committee 
 
The committee meeting was convened at 9:45 am on Friday and adjourned at 10:30 am. 
 
Nine (9) people representing eight (8) associations attended the meeting. 
 
Basic discussion was about the proposed rodeo rules to which we had access and how they might 
affect these certified officials. 
 
The committee had no bylaws or standing rules proposals. 
 
All currently certified Auditors, Secretaries, and Scorekeepers have been re–certified for 2011. 
This is 3 Auditors, 7 Secretaries, and 12 Scorekeepers. 
 
 
Ron Trusley 
Committee Chair 


